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BACKGROUND/POLICY IMPLICATIONS:

Staff request for additional funding in the amount of $100,000.00 to fund increased resident
participation in the program.
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$100,000.00 /7901, Water & Sewer Capital Reserve
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To: David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager

From: Carl Goldsmith, Director of Public Works 0;/
Date: October 27, 2010
Subject: Overhead Sewer Grant Program Additional Funding

Due to the flooding caused by the July 23™ -24" storm, resident interest in the Overhead Sewer
Grant program has increased significantly. The original budget allocated $50,000 to this
program. The Board of Trustees approved an increase of funding in the amount of $50,000 at
the September 2, 2010 meeting. To date the Village has paid out $64,150 and approved funding
in the amount of $29,655. An additional 14 applications have been submitted for approval
totaling $82,332. As such, [ respectfully request additional funding in the amount of $100,000
for the Overhead Sewer Grant program for FY 2011. There have been savings on several
projects due to favorable bids, so existing funds could be reallocated or funds could be used from
the Water and Sewer Capital Reserve Fund.,

Please present this item to the Village Board of Trustees for their consideration at their next
regular meeting on November 4, 2010.



